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The last month of 2018 was a time of
excitement  and  hope.   At  Church  of
Hope in Edinburgh, we were busy with
the  Christmas  events  and  on  our
December 31 Watchnight service,  two
people  made  the  decision  to  be
baptized  in  Jesus  name  for  the
remission of their sins!

On the coast of the Fife region, I have
begun a home Bible Study with a lady
who has been asking questions of her

Church  elders.   Since  they  have  not
been able to answer, she has asked me
to come and help her understand the
Bible.  Please pray that her heart would
be  open  to  not  only  understand,  but
obey, the Scriptures.

A scene from the Sunday School Christmas play.

Two souls started the New Year by having their
sins washed away!

Our Dunfermline prayer walk team this month.
We walked through the streets in the city center,

seeking direction and claiming the territory in the
name of Jesus Christ.

Worship Service in Edinburgh


